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INFORMAÇÃO PÚBLICA – PUBLIC INFORMATION 

July 04, 2024 

089/2024-PRE 

CIRCULAR LETTER 

Listed B3 Participants   

Re.: Security Interest Service – Postponement of the Registration Fee Floor 

Exemption 

 

B3 hereby informs you that the exemption on the registration fee floor for 

contracts registered in the Security Interest Service will be put back until 

December 31, 2024, except for the usufruct, inalienability and unseizability 

modalities, as set forth in item 5 of the Annex to Circular Letter 221/2023-PRE, 

dated December 28, 2023. 

The other items remain unchanged. 

Further clarification can be obtained from the CSD and OTC Department by 

telephone on +55 11 2565-4760 or by email at controledepositaria@b3.com.br. 

 

Gilson Finkelsztain 

Chief Executive Officer 

José Ribeiro de Andrade 

Chief Product and Client Officer 
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